John Hnatio

Qm: Bruce Becker <bbecker@foodquesttq.com>
nt: Monday, January 14, 2013 6:53 PM
To: John Hnatio (jhnatio@thoughtquest.com)
Subject: FW: URGENT GMA MTG Dec 12 Food Def Plan Builder

Bruce H. Becker

VP, Marketing and Sales

FoodQuestTQ, LLC

Suite# 102, 7420 Hayward Rd., Frederick, MD, 21702 http://www.foodquesttg.com mailto:bbecker@foodquesttg.com
540-645-1050

This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named
addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if
you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. E-mail transmission cannot be
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted lost, destroyed, arrive late or
incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents
of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy-
version.

.---Original Message-----

From: Stone, Warren [mailto:WStone@gmaonline.org]
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2012 10:06 PM

To: Bruce Becker; jhnatio@thoughtquest.com

Subject: URGENT GMA MTG Dec 12 Food Def Plan Builder

| don't know how to put this so I'll cut to the chase
1. You are still welcome to present Wed Dec 12 from 430 to 500 PM at GMA headquarters

2. FDA however has informed me that they do NOT want ThoughtQuest personnel participating in the Food Defense
Plan Builder focus group exercise at all.

I think | may have misinterpreted a message from them which makes me partially responsible for the untimely
communication. But, honestly, | don't know why they are dead set against your participation.

Sorry for the last minute notice.
Hope to see one or both of you tomorrow.

Warren
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